Subject:  Senior Survey – Last Chance!
This is a quick reminder that we really want to hear from you.  We know this is a really busy time for you. For our results to be statistically significant, we need a good response rate.  We will be closing the “window” for participation in a few days, and this is the last reminder regarding this survey, so please take this time to fill out the Senior Survey.
Your responses to the survey will be kept strictly confidential. The information received will not be printed or published in any form that would identify an individual. 

If have questions about your rights as a participant in this study, contact David Jamieson-Drake, Director of Institutional Research, via email (david.jamieson.drake@duke.edu) or by phone at 684-3501.

Thanks in advance for your time and participation.

Sincerely,


Peter Lange

Provost

Duke University

